
Spintab’s Interim report for January – June is now available on the Internet 
 
Spintab’s Interim report Q2, 2003 will be available on the Internet, on 
http://www.spintab.se as from today, Friday the 22 of August 2003.  
 
The distribution of the printed version will start in the middle of week 35. 
 
For further information, please contact 
 
Camilla Sahibzada, Public Relations/Press Officer, phone +46 8-585 921 30,  
+ 46 705-554 830 
camilla.sahibzada@foreningssparbanken.se  
 
 


